September 24, 2018
From:

Bram's Addition Neighborhood Association
Subcommittee addressing Property sited at 1817-1821 Park Street

To ALRC Members, our Alder and Public Servants,
Recommendations for current and future use of property so as to continue to be of value to
Neighbors and Residents of Bram's Addition. Committee finds current occupants: Restaurant,

Laundromat, other businesses there - etc., + Rental home with family dwelling there are good for all.

Committee strongly recommends future use of said site ~ so as to continue to serve people & operate
under daytime and early evening hours so as to serve all age groups.

Ideal hours of operations are days for restaurant from subcommittee's recommendations with hours
going to and ending at 10pm or earlier as other nearby businesses have been successful for years with
these hours.

This document was created for the express purpose of providing guidance to those who serve us.

Thank You ~

Sincerely, ,
Chorgls 8 LreheO

Cheryl Roeben
Representing Bram's Addition Neighborhood Association

*Subcommittee on Future Usage of 1817-1821 Real-estate site



